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Florida Power & Light Company, 6501 S. Ocean Drive, Jensen Beach, FL 34957

August 13, 2008

L-2008-180
10 CFR 50.4

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn.: Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555

Re: St. Lucie Units 1 and 2
Docket Nos. 50-335 and 50-389
Official Service List Change

The purpose of this letter is to request a change to the official service list for St.
Lucie Units 1 and 2. Effective immediately, please add Mr. Michael Page a carbon
copy, with enclosures, to all correspondence on the subject docket numbers. Note
that an email address is provided for electronic distribution.

Chan.ge From:

Mr. Michael Navin
Acting Operations Manager

Chan.ge To:

Mr. Michael Page
Acting Operations Manager
St. Lucie Nuclear Plant
6351 South Ocean Drive
Jensen Beach, Florida 34957-2000
michael_page@fpl.com

Please contact Mr. Terry Patterson at (772) 467-7162 if there are any questions
concerning this request.

yours,

Site Vice Presii
St. Lucie Plant
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